
To Better Serve our Patients 

The Loudon County Health Department 

Will be going back to an 

APPOINTMENT SYSTEM 

Beginning February 21, 2017 

PLEASE CALL or an appointment 

We are also excited to begin 

ELECTRONIC MEDICAL RECORDS 

Beginning Soon…….. 
 

To enhance your office visit and decrease the wait time, please make 
sure you call for an appointment.  Thank you in advance for your 
understanding and patience as we strive to better serve you. 

 

To make an appointment call: 

865-458-2662 


